COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

Ref:~ AR.Su/M.

14th July, 1938,

Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of
letter of the 9th instant, forwarding plan No.A.2501,
in triplicate, of oll fuel piping arrangement proposed for
your Yard No. 1424 -~ "0SLO IV", and I have to inform you
that this plan will be approved provided the arrangements be
shown and amended thereon, and the remaining requirements
of Section 20 of thls Society's Rules (1937-8) be complied
with so far as they are applicable,
One copy of the plan in question
is returned herewith,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

Messrs, F. Schichau, G.m.b.Hs,
ELBING,




